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13.7.18     Issue 32                                                                       

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Well it has been very quiet in school this week as lots of our children are enjoying a fantastic residential 
at Oaker Wood.  We look forward to their arrival back this afternoon.  I am sure there will be plenty of 
photographs going up on the website in the next few days.  It is a major undertaking running a 
residential trip and I’d like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Mison, Mrs Green, Mrs Mattingley and 
Sam for giving up so much of their time to make it possible. 
If you have not already done so please remember to fill in your report reply slip and questionnaire and 
send back asap.  These give us really useful feedback and enable us make changes if necessary. 
This will be the last newsletter for this academic year although we will continue to post photographs on 
the website of everything we are doing. 
As you are aware Emma Aston is leaving us at the end of term to move to Norfolk with her family. If you 

would like to contribute to a leaving gift for her, please give any contributions to the office.  If you write 

down who it is from we will get back to you to sign her card. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Attendance for the Week 

Class 1  - 96%        Class 2 –  91% Class 3  -  100%     

 

Bromesberrow News 
Tel: 01531 650340  e-mail:  admin@st-marys-bromesberrow.gloucs.sch.uk 

Follow on Twitter - @bromesberrow          Website bromesberrowschool.co.uk 

 

Year 6 Business Venture 

The year 6 children had a hugely successful venture scheme selling their sweets and ice creams.  Thank 

you for your support.  It was a great learning experience for the children, enabling them to put their 

maths into real life context 

Clubs 

Clubs have now finished.  We will be sending out details in September for the autumn term clubs. We have 

noticed from the questionnaires that parents would like a greater variety of clubs.  Please would you let us know 

what type of clubs your children would be interested in. 
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Dates for the diary: 

Monday 16th – 18th July   Yr 6 Bikeablility Sessions 

Monday 16th July  (5pm – 7pm)  Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 25th July (1.30pm)  Service in St Mary’s Church 

Wednesday 25th July  Break up – Parents and Children are invited back to school 

for refreshments . 

Wednesday 5th September New term starts! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Day of Term (Wed 25th July) 

Please do not send in any bookbags.  The service will start at 1.30pm at St Mary’s Church, aiming to finish at 

about 2pm, after which you are very welcome to come back to school for teas, coffees and squash.  You may like 

to bring a picnic and the children can play on the field.  We recognise that immediately after church it is very 

rushed and very cramped and this will give people the opportunity to spend some time together before the long 

holiday.  We would hope to be locking up the school at about 4pm.  

Uniform 

This term it has become noticeable that a lot of children are not in full school uniform including proper shoes.  

The children have to change their footwear for PE and that is the only time they should be wearing trainers or 

daps/plimsolls/pumps.  All the school uniform is available from Club Sports in Ledbury. 

Dinners 

From September, our dinners that are prepared at John Masefield High School, will be managed by a new 

company (Midshire Catering) who have worked on a new menu for September. 

I have attached the order sheet for you to fill in and also a more detailed menu sheet for your information.  As 

always we need to have the menus and if relevant, payment through either cash or School Money (which will be 

put on the system once the order has been returned to school).    Please remember as your child/ren go up to the 

next year group that all children in Years Reception through to Year 2 are entitled to free meals but the dinner 

order still needs to be returned to school by 23rd July to be able to order them. 

Please check on the Gloucestershire website  https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-

learning/school-transport-and-free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/ to see whether you may be 

entitled to Free School Meals in respect of family income.  This is a simple procedure – you only need to put in a  

national insurance no.   The benefits to you and your children are much more than just the free meals.  

 

 

 

 

I 

https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-transport-and-free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-transport-and-free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/

